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BACKGROUND / ISSUE

Environmental and Water Resources Director, Marcus Yasutake, will present information
related to the City's Water Shortage Contingency Plan (WSCP). The WSCP is a detailed plan
for how the City intends to identiff and respond to foreseeable and unforeseeable water
shortages. A water shortage occurs when the supply is reduced to a level that cannot support
the normal demand at any given time or if the state mandates a cutback regardless of supplies.
The intent of this document is to provide guidance to the City Council, City staff, and the
public by identifuing anticipated water shortages and response actions to allow for efficient
management of any water shortage with predictability and accountability.
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ENVIRONMENTAL AND WATER RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

MEETING DATE: sl2sl202t

AGENDA SECTION: S cheduled Presentations

SUBJECT: Presentation on the Requirements of the City's Water Shortage
Contingency Plan

FROM: Environmental and Water Resources Department

1



This page is intentionally left blank.


